
PARENT INVOLVEMENT:  
Parents help to run the Kindergarten through the Governing Council.  
There is an Annual General Meeting each year in February and the council is 
elected. There are meetings once or twice a term and the date and time is arranged 
each year with the new Council in order to facilitate maximum participation.  
Some of the responsibilities include:  
• Management and administration of Centre  
• Financial Management of the Centre  
• Maintenance and development of grounds and equipment  
• Supporting staff in the provision of a quality service  
HOW YOU CAN HELP: We welcome and enjoy parents being part of our sessions, 
especially in reading to children, cooking, gardening helping on the computer and 
playing board games with them, which are things we often get interrupted when 
doing.  
If you have interests you can share with us we would love to know, e.g. cooking, 
playing an instrument, a sport or hobby or a special interest.  
We always need materials for pasting and woodwork, so boxes, material,  
lids, corks, feathers, gum nuts, cards, wrapping paper, shells, ribbons, leather and 
so on are welcome. We cannot accept egg cartons as we have a child attending with 
a severe allergy to eggs.  
You may also help with lunch as often as you like. However, the $20 reduction is 
only for a once a term assistance. 


